
Hello Parents, Guardians and Students,  

 

We hope you had a restful summer and are as excited as we are to 
begin the 2021-2022 school year!  We have missed many of our 
Manatees and cannot wait to have all our students back on campus 
to learn.  Although masks are optional, cleaning protocols and other 
distancing measures are still in place and our staff will continue to 
ensure everyone’s safety while at school. 

 

This year, we will focus on content as well as character education.  Our theme is 
“Character Counts Everyday”.  Social Emotional Learning is critical for our students.  
Together, we will strive to create a community of learners engaged in rigorous 
instruction and accelerate learning to prepare our students for a successful school year.   

 

Our Open House-Meet the Teacher is scheduled for Monday, August 9th from            
4:00 PM – 6:00 PM.  We encourage all families to attend and meet our wonderful staff.  
Postcards with teacher assignments, important beginning of the year 
information/procedures and more will be mailed by then end of July.  Families can also 
follow us on Twitter and Facebook to stay connected to the amazing things happening 
in our school. 

 

Great things begin on August 10th… the future starts here! 

 

See you soon,  

Principal Roy Moral  

Assistant Principal Becky Edgar 

 

 

 


